(SMU letterhead optional)

FEEDBACK LETTER
        Full Study Title

                                                               SMU REB File # _ _-_ _ _

    Investigator Name(s)

 Saint Mary's University

           Department

                                                           Address, Phone number, Email

Ensure that the names of the researchers and their contact information are included in the form.

(Students must include the name of their supervisor and their contact information as well.) 
Date 

Dear (as appropriate): 

I would like to thank you for your participation in this study. 

As a reminder, the purpose of this study is to … [Please state the purpose of your research study.] 
The data collected during interviews will contribute to a better understanding of … 

Please remember that any data pertaining to you as an individual participant will be kept confidential (as appropriate). Once all the data are collected and analyzed for this project, I plan on sharing this information with (as appropriate: the research community through seminars, conferences, presentations, and journal articles, etc.) 

If you are interested in receiving more information regarding the results of this study, or if you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at either the phone number or email address listed at the bottom/top of the page. 

If you would like a summary of the results, please let me know by providing me with your [as appropriate] email address. When the study is completed, I will send it to you. [Please note that it is your responsibility as an investigator to provide feedback to the participant, if the participant expresses interest, and that the dissemination of information to the participant is accomplished as a result of the researcher’s initiative.] The study is expected to be completed by [insert date]. 
The participant is to contact the researcher in the event of an adverse event is experienced. (The researcher must report all adverse event notices to the REB.) Include additional resources if available. 

As with all Saint Mary's University projects involving human participants, this project was reviewed by the Saint Mary's University Research Ethics Board. Should you have any comments or concerns about ethical matters or would like to discuss your rights as a research participant, please contact the Chair of the Research Ethics Board at 902-420-5728 or ethics@smu.ca. 

· Tailor the feedback letter as appropriate to your research.

· Ensure that information in the feedback letter matches the information you provided in Form 1 and in the Informed Consent Form.
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